
 
Dear Parents 
 
This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next week. 

 
In Literacy, we will be revisiting grammar concepts such as using commas to mark clauses, 
apostrophes as well as first and third person narrative. 
 
In Numeracy, we will be learning to solve 2-step word problems, using addition and 

subtraction.  

 

In Science, we will continue with our topic of ‘Sound.’ We will focus on ‘pitch’ (how high or 
low a sound is). If you have any empty tissue boxes these would be a great help for our 

lesson! 

 

Our IPC topic is ‘Active Planet.’  We will be learning about famous Volcanoes from around 
the world and will have a go at locating them on a world map. 

 

In Art, we will be carrying on with creating ‘The Great Wave’ image by artist Katsushika 

Hokusai 
 

In ICT, we will be continuing to research volcanoes and other types of natural disasters 

using Microsoft Word or PowerPoint. 

 
In PSHE, we will be starting our new topic of ‘Relationships’. We will explore all the 

relationships we are a part of in our daily lives. 
 

For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists on Wednesday and will be tested on 
the list the following Wednesday. Students will have 9 or 11 words to learn during the 
course of the week. 

 

Notice & Reminders: 

 

 Please check out NAISAK’s Facebook page to stay up-to-date on your child’s learning. 

 Please make sure to send your child to school in full uniform with a tie and black 

shoes.  

 The weather is getting hot, please make sure to send your child to school with a 
reusable water bottle and cap. 

 Year 4 is very excited about the Science Fair taking place 8 May. Please help your child 
create an experiment, which they will showcase next week during our Science lesson. 

 

We hope you have a restful break! 
 
Yours faithfully 

Year 4 Team 

  The week ahead in Year 4    (15 April - 19 April 2018) 


